
August 31, 2021  

Dear Partner University 

 

 

Suspension of Entrance Examinations for Recommended Students  

from an International Academic Exchange Partner University  

at Hiroshima City University Graduate School of Information Sciences 

 

Greetings from Hiroshima City University. 

We regret to inform you that Entrance Examinations for Recommended Students from an 

International Academic Exchange Partner University at Hiroshima City University Graduate School 

of Information Sciences suspend from April 2023 Admission as follows; 

 

Suspended Entrance Exams: 

1. Graduate School of Information Science Master's Degree Program for Institution with 

International Academic Exchange Agreement Recommendation–Based Examination 

2. Graduate School of Information Science Doctoral Degree Program for Institution with 

International Academic Exchange Agreement Recommendation–Based Examination 

 

We look forward to your applications for Recommended Entrance Examination (October Admission) 

or Double Master Degree Program from now on. 

  

Thank you so much for your interest in Hiroshima City University and for your understanding.  

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions on this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dean of Graduate School of Information Sciences 

Hiroshima City University  


